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Thousands of families in Oregon are DROWNING without adequate support for their 

special needs children. It is time for Oregon parents of disabled children to have 

direct access to the money taxpayers have dedicated to their children. 

 

1.    We must pass paid parent caregiver legislation  

2.    The plan should be as family-friendly as possible, with the focus on the benefits 

to the child  

 

 

Thank you. 

 


